Alcohol Policy

The Commonwealth of Virginia Racquetball Associate (CVRA) permits tournament directors/committees to
serve alcoholic beverages at their events. USAR sanctioned events have general liability coverage, however, it

is advised that any persons wishing to serve alcohol take these precautions:

* Be aware of local and state laws,
* Have a designated person, of age, monitor the distribution of all alcohol,

* Hire a Licensed Bartender to monitor the distribution and consumption of alcohol (if possible)

* Maintain storage of alcohol away from courts (if possible).

It is also HIGHLY advised that no players should be allowed any alcoholic beverages if he/she still has a match
to play on that day. Sanctioned events are meant to be fun occasions, but player, spectator and staff safety are
of the utmost importance.

By sanctioning your tournament, you affirm that you are aware of the risks involved in serving alcoholic
beverages during your tournament and understand the suggestions made by the CVRA. You further
understand that in the event an accident occurs as an outcome of alcohol being served, that the Tournament
Director or the facility may be held responsible.



